
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

18 January 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

RE:  Spring Ball   

 

It is with great excitement that we write to you to invite your son/ daughter to join us at 

our Moor House College Spring Ball, which will take place at Westerham Golf Club on 

Tuesday 26 March 2024.    

 

Moor House will contribute the cost of the DJ. 

 

Please note there will be an alcoholic and non-alcoholic welcome drink available on the 

night. 

 

Transport and timings  

We will arrange the transport to and from the venue. Day students will have the option 

to go home at the end of the day and return in readiness for the transport to the venue 

or stay and get ready with their friends at Moor House.  Transport will leave for the 

venue at 6pm.  If you wish to take your son/daughter directly to the venue, the ball begins 

at 6.30pm. 

 

Please note due to the partner college still running their normal lessons, MHC will 

finish at the normal time on that day.  Unfortunately, we are not able to finish 

earlier or give permission for students to leave earlier for any appointments. 

 

The ball will finish at 11pm.  Day students will return from the venue with residential 

students back to MHC.  Parents will need to arrange transport home after their return to 

MHC at 11.30pm. Alternatively, Parents can collect straight from the Venue at 11pm if this 

is more convenient.  Please let us know your preference prior to the event. 

 

Welcome Drink 

Students over 18 will be offered a welcome drink on arrival at the venue.  This drink will 

be a small glass of Prosecco.  (Please note that if your son/ daughter is over 18 and would 

like to receive a glass of Prosecco as their welcome drink at the event, they must ensure 

that both parents/ carer and student have signed the MHC Alcohol charter prior to the 

event and returned to Mrs van Niekerk). 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Students NOT 18:  All other students will receive a non-alcoholic welcome drink.   

 

No other alcohol will be available at the event. 

 

Cost and meal 

The cost of a sit-down, three course meal, including a welcome drink is £49.95 per head 

which we are asking parents to contribute.  

 

This payment can be made through Parent mail, using this link:  

https://pmx.parentmail.co.uk/#core/login 

Please go to Payments and then Shop. 

 

Dress code 

After the success of previous years and discussions with the current college students, the 

dress code will again be Formal Dinner attire.   

 

We hope all students will be able to participate in this event as it is promising to be a very 

enjoyable evening. 

 

Please note that all payments and bookings have to be confirmed by no later than Friday 

9 February 2024, as we have to confirm the numbers to the venue and arrange 

appropriate transport. 

 

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact: 

 

1. Mrs M van Niekerk - van-niekerkm@moorhouseschool.co.uk  

2. Simon Vallance -  vallances@moorhouseschool.co.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Madeleine van Niekerk 

Deputy Head Teacher 
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